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Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Trevor gave a report on his discussions with PV rangers re two potential sites at Lysterfield Park. 
PV was very supportive. There are two issues that came out of discussion, Lysterfield Park is not in 
Endeavour Hills, it is about 7 – 9 km away by road. The second was the relationship between the 
EHMS and other organisations using the park, including Corrections Victoria and Southeast Health. 
 
The site in police paddock was also discussed, there are security concerns in that area. 
 
Trevor and the committee will pursue options. 
 
 
City of Casey 
 
On Tuesday afternoon Trevor and myself went to see council officers to discuss what they have done 
regarding searching for sites for a permanent home for the EHMS. Trevor will give a complete report 
at next Tuesday meeting as we are expecting further word council before then. I was very impressed 
with our Presidents excellent performance in the meeting. 
 
What happened on Tuesday? 

Toastmaster Paul (Intro to public speaking) 
 
Paul continued with the introduction to public speaking with the second speech in the 

Toastmaster Series “organise your speech”. The speech was entitled “So you want to travel 

overseas”. Two other members also did the icebreaker, well done to Rob and Ton. 

 
Well done guys!  There is more to come next week. 
 

Memory Master Andras 
 
Andras introduced Paul and after the speech Andras chaired a session on Memory and 

Movies. I missed Andras session getting bread etc. so apologies on the lack of detail. 

 
The rocking horse. 
 

 



Tuesday 10 am until 3.00 pm 
 
Last week we reported that we were hoping for extended hours. This week we have them. 

This means that we have 5 hours on a Tuesday rather than 2. This will need a review of our programs 

to match the longer hours. Some members are already planning new things any other ideas should 

be raised at the meeting or with the committee. 

 
 
 
Free Sausages 
Bunnings BBQ’s - 31st August 20th October These are currently our major fundraisers.  If you can 
assist it shares the load … and everyone gets a sausage! 
 

 

Membership 

Welcome to our newest member Bob Innes who did his icebreaker speech on Tuesday. 

Building Fund 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund which currently stands at $14807.06. 

 

 

Anyone with fundraising ideas please talk to the committee, we need all the help we can get. 
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